
 

Award-winning author Chris Barton will visit Nancy Neal Elementary on Wednesday, 

January 16, 2019. He will be making presentations in the afternoon to students in grades 

Kindergarten through 4th Grade. To see books he has written, please visit his website, 

www.chrisbarton.info. On the day of his visit, students may bring their own copy of a book 

written by Chris Barton to be autographed. If you would like to have Chris Barton autograph a 

book, please send the book to the library by the morning of January 16th with this note 

indicating the student’s name, grade, teacher and the name(s) to whom the book should be 

inscribed. 

 

Student Name: _______________________________                                  

 

Grade and Teacher: ___________________________  

 

Name(s) to whom the book should be inscribed: 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Signature: _________________________________ Parent phone number: ___________________ 

 

 

          

 
 

Thank you Neal PTA for making this possible! 

 

The Nancy Neal Elementary PTA 

brings guest author Chris Barton on 

January 16th! 

http://www.chrisbarton.info/

